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 Strategic Partnership Programme Duration Extension 
 

 

Effective Date: 31 March 2019 

 

 

This is an urgent notice on the extension of the implementation date of the Strategic Partnership 

Programme (SPP) beyond the 31st of March 2019 until the revised programme is launched. 

 

The process for receiving new applications and payment of claims will continue as normal and it 

is open until the revised programme guidelines are finalised and launched.  

 

 


